
 

 
 
September 4, 2025 
  
  
Dear NHS Candidate, 
  
Congratulations!  You are academically eligible to become a member of the National Honor 
Society of Pulaski High School because of your past scholastic achievements.  The society 
recognizes and promotes students' academic achievements and community service at PHS.  In 
addition to scholastic achievement, membership in the NHS requires leadership, service, and 
character.  Applying for admission to the organization does not necessarily mean you will 
be accepted. 
  
If you wish to apply for acceptance into the National Honor Society, please see Mr. 
Mentink or Mr. Krause in the English department to receive an application packet or go to 
the Pulaski Schools district website at www.pulaskischools.org/high. On the left-hand side 
of the page, click on Activities & Clubs, and then click “<<Activities & Clubs” in the 
column on the left, then click National Honor Society.   Here you will find the Application 
Directions and other forms needed to complete your application under Application 
Process/Forms and Documents. 
 
The application deadline is Monday, September 22, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. Please return the 
completed, printed applications to Mr. Mentink (room 1309) or Mr. M. Krause (room 1310) 
in the English department before the deadline. Make sure your applications are not printed 
back-to-back.  Absolutely no applications will be accepted after this time! 
 
There will be an informational meeting on Thursday, September 11, 2025, at 7:10 a.m. 
and 3:00pm in room 1310.  Meeting attendance is not required.  It is only for questions or 
assistance.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mr. M. Krause (mlkrause@pulaskischools.org) 
in English room 1310 or Mr. Mentink (rjmentink@pulaskischools.org) room 1309.   
  
Again, congratulations and good luck. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 Mr. Mentink and Mr. Krause 
National Honor Society Co-Advisors 
 

http://www.pulaskischools.org/high

